
 

 

19 March 2019 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Rix's Creek South - Modification 10 - Extension of time 

Thank you for providing the opportunity to make a personal submission.   

I have worked in the mining industry for 18 years and have had the opportunity over those 

years to work in and around businesses in the industry in various States in Australia and 

Overseas.    

As a member of the senior management team for the Bloomfield Group and specifically 

operating as Chief Corporate Services Officer where the purpose of my role is to support the 

CEO in maintaining a productive culture by motivating, mobilising and coaching leaders to 

ensure optimal performance, I am proud to witness how the teams in Bloomfield (led by the 

CEO & senior management team) conduct business in an exemplary manner on a daily 

basis.  

As a Graduate of the Australian Institute of Company Directors, I am aware of the level of 

corporate governance and operating responsibility required of a business.  Being a 

responsible miner is more than just adhering to regulations and guidelines – it requires a 

miner to go above and beyond the call of duty. I believe the Bloomfield Group does just that.  

The Bloomfield Group embraces its social licence to operate by being transparent to its 

employees and the community in the way in which it runs the business, and is always 

looking for ways to continuously improve. 

The business has two core values that evolved through a significant process of consultation 

with large proportion of our team. The values of WE CARE. WE DELIVER are more than just 

words on a page to the Bloomfield Group.  Every day I am lucky to see demonstrations of 

these values being put into action with a very high level of authenticity.  

With over 600 employees and around 160 full time equivalent contractors who support our 

business in our activities, the Bloomfield Group is not a small business.  The ability for 

Bloomfield to continue to operate in line with its business plans and strategies is paramount 

for a number of employees and their families. 

I wanted to take the opportunity to express why I believe the modification submission should 

be approved for Rix’s Creek, and I really could have said it as simply as – the Bloomfield 

Group cares and delivers. 

Thank you and regards, 

 

Renata Roberts 

 
   


